

## RE: KHSAA State Golf - Please Review and reconsider

1 message

Jeff Saylor <jeff.saylor@estill.kyschools.us>
To: "Camacho, Michael" <michael.camacho@grant.kyschools.us>
Co: "Tackett, Julian" <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Mon, Mar 11, 2019 at 12:03 PM

We made a decision based on the fact that we were told that an optimal number of participants would be 144, and the board agreed. We were given several different factors for this recommendation, so I do not believe we were misinformed.

There were multiple thoughts about and discussion concerning:

- 1. Winner only (5 players) 7 Individuals per region.
- 2. Winner and Runner- up (5 Players) 2 Individuals per region
- 3. Winner and Runner-up (4 Players) 4 individuals per region as final agreed upon.

In the end, we made the best decision we could based on two factors:

- 1. Trying to get state wide representation (Which is the goal of the Association.) and
- 2. Trying to get each regions top golfers, outside of the two qualifying teams, to the state competition.

I cannot speak for everyone else, but we spent a lot of time trying to do the right thing and I am comfortable with our decision.

~Jeff Saylor



**JEFF SAYLOR** 

Superintendent

**Estill County Board of Education** 

P.O.Box 930, Irvine, KY 40336 (Mailing)

253 Main St., Irvine, KY 40336 (Physical)

606-723-2181 Work 606-643-7899 Cell

## Jeff.Saylor@estill.kyschools.us



## "Every child in Estill County has the destiny to do something great!"

This email and any attachment containing information which is private and confidential is intended for the addressee only. If you are not an addressee, you are not authorized to read, copy or use this email or any attachment. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender by return email.

From: Camacho, Michael <michael.camacho@grant.kyschools.us>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:26 AM

To: Bumps, Donna <donna.bumps@muhlenberg.kyschools.us>; Adkins, Reed - Superintendent <reed.adkins@pike.kyschools.us>; Faulkner, Seth <seth.faulkner@mason.kyschools.us>; Hawkins, Scott <scott.hawkins@woodford.kyschools.us>; Lewis, Angela <angela.lewis@gallatin.kyschools.us>; Lewis, Scott <scott.lewis@ohio.kyschools.us>; Lovett, Trent - Superintendent Marshall Co <trent.lovett@marshall.kyschools.us>; Saylor, Jeff <jeff.saylor@estill.kyschools.us>; Smith, Kirby <kirby.smith@cville.kyschools.us>; Couch, David - KDE Associate Commissioner <david.couch@education.ky.gov>

Subject: KHSAA State Golf - Please Review and reconsider

Please take a look at this survey that was conducted by the Kentucky Golf Coaches Association. I believe unnecessary action was taken because you were all misinformed. The people involved in this poll know what they are talking about. I thank you for your time and I appreciate what you do. I just want to do what is best for the kids and believe that you share that same goal.

## http://www.kygca.org/pdfs/KGCA-Coaches-Survey-Results.pdf

This email and any attachment containing information which is private and confidential is intended for the addressee only. If you are not an addressee, you are not authorized to read, copy or use this email or any attachment. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender by return email.